
Current COVID-19 Precau2ons: 

At the present 2me, we have implemented the following changes to help protect the safety of 
our pa2ents and staff: 

• We may be asking you some screening ques2ons over the phone when we confirm your 
appointment, and again when you arrive at our office.  If you have symptoms such as 
fever, chills, cough, body aches, or shortness of breath, we will need to reschedule your 
appointment for a later date. 

• We are asking that you wear some type of face covering into your appointment.   
• All of our doctors and staff will be wearing masks. 
• The exam chair and all examina2on equipment will be thoroughly sterilized between 

every pa2ent.  We will also be sterilizing other frequently touched surfaces, such as 
countertops, mul2ple 2mes daily.   

• We will ask you to use hand sani2zer before handling frames or using office wri2ng 
utensils.  We will also be cleaning any frames you try on before placing them back on the 
frame display board. 

• You will no2ce that our office no longer has toys, magazines, or other items that cannot 
be properly disinfected.  We hope to see those return at some later date, but for now 
they will not be available. 

• In order to help maintain social distancing between pa2ents, we will be taking the 
following steps: 
1. We ask that no guests (other than caregivers) accompany pa2ents into the office for 

their appointment.   
2. We will be making some adjustments to our available appointment 2mes.  This may 

mean you’re offered more limited 2mes for appointments. 
3. We will call you to schedule a specific 2me to pick up your glasses.   
4. We can ship contact lens orders directly to your home.   


